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River Supply Conduit 7 (RSC 7) Work Update Notification Update: Bob Hope Drive & Riverside Drive.   Due to weather conditions 
the work previously scheduled was postponed. New tentative dates are provided below and are subject to appropriate weather 
conditions. Additional updates will be provided as needed. 
 
The Los Angeles Department of Water and Power (LADWP) started construction of the RSC 7 Project in December 2018 at Johnny 
Carson Park South and the work will continue through the middle of 2022.  A phase of the project requires paving and restoration of 
the street surface along Bob Hope Drive and Riverside Drive. LADWP will perform the paving and restoration work as follows:  
 

1. Existing Pavement Grinding:  Bob Hope Drive and Riverside Drive (From Point A to Point C in image below) 
a. Time:  Night time work from 6 pm to 6 am 
b. Duration:  12/12/2019 to 12/13/2019 
c. Traffic Management:   

i. The 134 eastbound freeway exit at Bob Hope Drive will be closed. 
ii. Close southbound traffic on Bob Hope Drive at the intersection of Bob Hope Drive and Warner Blvd. 

iii. The 134 eastbound and westbound freeway entrances and exits will be closed at Riverside Drive. 
iv. Signs will be placed on the freeway to notify motorists. 
v. Detour signs will be place on surface streets to notify motorists. 

vi. One lane of traffic will be provided in each direction of Riverside Dr. during the grinding operation 
2. Paving:  Riverside Drive (From Point B to Point C in image below) 

a. Time:  Night time work from 6 pm to 6 am 
b. Duration:  12/13/2019 to 12/14/2019 
c. Traffic Management:   

i. The 134 eastbound and westbound freeway entrances and exits will be closed at Riverside Drive. 
ii. Signs will be placed on the freeway to notify motorist. 

iii. Detour signs will be place on surface streets to notify motorist. 
3. Paving:  Bob Hope Drive and Riverside Drive (From Point A to Point B in image below) 

a. Time:  Day time work from 9 am to 4 pm 
b. Duration:  12/14/19 
c. Traffic Management:   

i. The 134 eastbound freeway exit at Bob Hope Drive will be closed. 
ii. Signs will be placed on the freeway to notify motorist. 

iii. Close southbound traffic on Bob Hope Drive at the intersection of Bob Hope Drive and Warner Blvd. 
iv. Residents living along the Bob Hope Dr. Cul-De-Sac, south of Riverside Dr. will not have vehicular access while 

the paving operation takes place. 
 

 
 
For construction information, please contact LADWP Construction Manager Alex Reyman at (213) 367-0900 or LADWP Project 
Manager, Johan Torroledo at (213) 367-2296.   For night time emergencies only please contact 213-925-3289 or 213-792-8870 
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